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Romans 5:1 & 2   Therefore being justified by faith, we have peace with God 
through our Lord Jesus Christ: 2 By whom also we have access by faith into this 
grace wherein we stand, and rejoice in hope of the glory of God.  

MINISTRY:   From February 9th-20th we helped minister at the Amazing Grace 
Gospel Tent at The Florida State Fair. Had many very 
good conversations where people understood the Gospel 
and had a time when they put their faith in Jesus for 
salvation, but needed to hear and understand that their 
decision was for all of eternity. The joy of seeing them 
really get truth was really a blessing to see. I talked with a 
young, eight-year-old boy named Moses, who knew he 

needed to be saved. He prayed to put his faith in Jesus while his mother sat there 
and rejoiced.  Steph had a  good talk with some young girls, but they had never 
heard much before about the Lord. So, she gave them some literature to take 
with them, not wanting to push them into a decision they didn’t fully understand. 

We are really enjoying working with AGM at fairs 
because it gives many opportunities to talk one on one 
with so many people of all ages and backgrounds. 
Priscilla is also enjoying it and getting more 
comfortable as she learns how to get people to look at 
the three doors. 

     For March 3rd-12th we 
were preaching at the 

Daytona Bike Rally. We were blessed to have two 
friends come to preach and tract with us.  One was 
a street preacher friend from Wisconsin. The other 
is a friend/evangelist named David Engesath.  
He had never gone to anything like it and never dealt with bikers. He did a great 
job of getting over 2,000 of David Spurgeon’s biker tracts out. We enjoyed his 
fellowship and encouragement. 



      On March 17th we walked, preaching and handing out tracts 
to the huge crowd.  We were quite surprised at the response of 
the people. They were friendly and far more took tracts than we 
have ever seen at this event before.  There is another man, from 
a Baptist church nearby, that we see every year faithfully 
handing out St. Patrick tracts.  Because of the large crowds and 
the rainy weather, we weren’t able to spend any time with the night crowd. 

     We are now heading the many, many miles to Arizona, to preach for the first 
time in many years at the outdoor Mormon Easter pageant in Mesa.  We will 
share what happens there in the next letter. 

FAMILY:   After the pageant, we will get to see many of our children and their 
families when we gather for Caleb and Abby’s wedding.  We are all looking 
forward to that, as it is getting harder to get us all together very often.  We are 
well and have avoided the sicknesses we have encountered so far.  

PRAYER:   1) Safety traveling and no vehicle troubles. 2) Wedding details to come 
together and for all to go smoothly.  3) Continued direction for ministry.  
4) Salvation for family and the people we meet. 

                                                                           

  God bless all who pray and support this ministry.   
              Larry, Stephanie, and Priscilla Craft 


